Cedar Park High School PTSA

October 3, 2016

Dear parents, teachers, and students,

Thanks so much for your support of our newly formed PTSA! We have already doubled our membership from last year, added over 100 hours of volunteer time to the CPHS campus, and enjoyed hosting Coffee with the Principal. If you aren't a member yet, there's still time to join by going to http://cphs.my-pta.org/ and clicking on "Membership." Remember that you must renew your membership EVERY YEAR! Also, the high school is unique in that STUDENTS can (and should) be members. We have 11 students serving on our board and it makes it FUN!

I know some of you have nightmares of past PTA experiences. You sign up and BOOM!...you are inundated with volunteer requests. We do love our volunteers and appreciate any time they can give, but we also love those members who choose to donate their money. If you or your business would be interested in donating, please go to http://cphs.my-pta.org/ and click on "PTSA Store." Your donation is always 100% tax deductible. Businesses can get added bonuses (as shown on the webpage).

Lastly, if you are interested in serving on any of our committees, we are looking for volunteers for our Reflections program (a nationally recognized fine arts competition), our hospitality endeavors, and our Timberwolf Adventure Race. Please contact me at nikkicheek@yahoo.com to learn more. Thanks!

Nikki Cheek

HIP HIP HOORAY FOR THE CPHS PTSA!

We now have 217 members! We ended last school year (our first year) with a total of only 104 members. That means we've more than doubled our membership over last year, and the first six weeks has barely ended! We have as of now 96 regular members, 59 faculty members, and 62 student members, qualifying us for the Early Bird Achievement Award, the Membership Increase Award, and the Student Membership Award. This is incredible! If you'd like to learn more about the benefits of joining PTSA, click here: http://cphs.my-pta.org/Content/1_30/Files/MembershipDi

And...GO TIMBERWOLVES!

scounts.pdf.





Clothes Closet
Volunteers Needed...
No Experience
Necessary

October 25
9:45 AM to
12:15 PM

Volunteers can sign up here: http://cphs.mypta.org/content.asp?PageID=2.

